
boston planning & 
development agency 

October L 2023 

Alex Geourntas 

Boston City Clerk 

One City Hall Square 

Boston, MA 02201 

Re: Proposed Minor Modification to the Washington Park Urban Renewal Area, Project No. 

Mass. R-24, with Respect to Newly Created So Called Parcels L-49 and L-50. 

Dear Clerk Geourntas, 

In accordance with the policies adopted by the Boston Redevelopment Authority ("BRA'1 

Board on September 15, 2016, with respect to proposed urban renewal actions of the BRA, I 

am hereby notifying the Boston City Clerk that the BPDA proposes to adopt a ml nor 

modification to the Washington Park Urban Renewal Area, Project No. Mass. R-24, with 

respect to newly created parcels located along Westminster Terrace in Roxbury. 

The purpose of the proposed BRA action is to facilitate the redevelopment of Parcels L-49 

and L-50. The newly created parcels will have new land use allowances of Res:dential, Open 

Space, and Accessory uses. All other building and land use requirements will be not 

applicable to the redevelopment. This modification may allow for the redevelopment of the 

parcel for an anticipated addition to the Stone Housing Development. 

I have enclosed a copy of the proposed minor modification resolution. If you have any 

questions about this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Christopher Breen at (617) 

918-4202. Thank you.

Sincerely, 

Director 

Boston Redevelopment Authority (D/B/A Boston Planning & Development Agency) 

I City Hall Square Boston. MA 02201 i BostonPlans.org IT 617.722.4300 F 617.248.1937 
Michelle Wu, Mayor Arthur Jemison. Director 








